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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

To:

From:

Subject:

Date:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors

Full-fledged Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals
All Others Concerned

LYNN G. MENDOZA, EdD
OIC, Schools Division Superintendent

For the SDS:

MA. C IA §. MANAY
Chief Educatioh Supervisor, SGOD
Officer In-Charge

TRAINING NEEDS ASSESSMENT SURVEY FOR SCHOOL HEADS AND
SUPERVISORS IN THE REGION AND SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICES

October 16, 2024

Attached is Memorandum HRDD-2024-090 dated October 11, 2024 from Dr. Nicolas T.
Capulong, CESO III, Director IV, Regional Director re: Training Needs Assessment
Survey for School Heads and Supervisors in the Region and Schools Division
Offices, which is self-explanatory.

Relative to this, all concerned are requested to participate in this online survey through
the link: https://bit.ly/ TNASurvey-2024 on or before October 17, 2024.

For dissemination and immediate action.

-SGOD/ HRDS/ ARF

“DepTd Marinduque: Heart of the Philippines.
Lead to Excel. Fxcelto Lead.”
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Office of the Regional Director

MEMORANDUM

HRDD-2024-090

TO : ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
CHIEF EDUCATION SUPERVISORS
ALL ERS CONCERNED

FROM : COBAS T. G, PhD, CESO III
Directpr IV
Regional Direct
SUBJECT : TRAINING NEEDS ASSESSMENT SURVEY FOR SCHOOL HEADS

AND SUPERVISORS IN THE REGION AND SCHOOLS DIVISION
OFFICES

DATE : October 11, 2024

Per DepEd Order No. 11, s. 2019, or the Implementation of NEAP Transformation,
the National Educators Academy of the Philippines are expected, among others, to
streamline professional development, make trainings activities programmatic,
accountable, effectively link professional development with career progression,’
generate efficient use of resources, and ultimately realize NEAP's mandate of
providing the learning and development needs of increasing number of teachers and
school leaders. The Department of Education - MIMAROPA Region, fully supports its
commitment to provide needs-responsive and quality-assured professional
development programs for public school teachers and school leaders.

In relation to this, the Human Resource Development Division — National Educators
Academy of the Philippines in the Region (HRDD-NEAP-R) will conduct an online
Training Needs Assessment Survey for school heads and supervisors through the
link: https:/ /bit.ly/ TNASurvey-2024.

Participants for the survey are the Chief Education Supervisors, Public Schools
District Supervisors (PSDS), Education Program Supervisors (EPS), and Principals I
to IV of public elementary and secondary schools.

Deadline of the survey is on or before October 17, 2024, not later than 5:00PM

For questions, clarifications, kindly send your queries to NEAP-R through email at
siimavapanen o deped cov ! or via landline at (02) 8637-3553.

For dissemination and immediate action.
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